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Fiscal Analysis 

 

HB 1329 would require state agencies that own or lease land for livestock grazing must enclose 

portions of land where livestock reside, and maintain said enclosure. The Oklahoma Department 

of Wildlife Conservation estimates a cost of $65,000 per mile of fence, but as a non-appropriated 

agency it is unlikely to affect state appropriations. 

 

FY’24 Impact: None 

 

Full Year Impact: None 
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